PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP MEETING
Tuesday, July 15, 2014

The meeting was called to order by the President, Elaine Dreidame at 7:00 PM followed by the Pledge of
Allegiance.

Roll call showed that all board members were present with the exception of those excused: Jerry Ferlisi,
and Barbara DeCoste.

The minutes of the June meeting were approved as read.
Treasurer’s report indicated: June 2014 receipts $5,428; expenses $11,320; operating cash $118,286;

Membership reported we currently have 7000 household members, a new high. It is our goal to have
7500 household members by the end of the year. Members were thanked for their support of our
mission.

Consultants available at the back of the room included: Seniors v. Crime, SHINE, the Lightning group,
members of the district government, and Helicon, our speaker group.

Cash raffle yielded $30 to each of three lucky winners.

Open Forum — Questions raised will be answered in writing in future Bulletins:
Any news on the Owens Corning roofing issues?
Will it be feasible for Villagers to establish a self-funded sink hole insurance program?
What effect may CSST tubing have on fire danger? Is attic insulation fire resistant?
How dangerous is standing water around your house?
Does the POA have any information on the homes being removed on the historical side?
How does a resident dispose of unused paint?
Is there any chance that golf carts may be allowed to cross #4417?
Why don’t | see flowers in the around the rec centers on the historic side?

Speaker: Our overflow arrangements were needed to house those interested in our speaker, Helicon
Property Restoration. Residents were grateful for the information imparted concerning sink holes
including: warning signs of possible sink holes, steps to follow, the repair process, and questions.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:20 PM.

Respectfully Submitted, Carolyn Reichel, Secretary



